## Alloway Township Environmental Commission June 11, 2012 Monthly Meeting

Attendees: Joseph Ingerson-Mahar, Chris Gilbert, Anne Sullivan, Frank Ponti, Craig Kane,

Marilyn Patterson

**Absent:** Brynn Reilley

Minutes were approved as read.

**Correspondence:** There was no correspondence this month.

**New Business:** Sal Mangiafiaco is our Extension Water Agent. His office is located in the Cheney Building.

Matt Blake of the Littoral Society has sent an email to the Planning Board suggesting that he do a presentation for them. They referred it to us and we advised Matt that he should contact ANJEC to see if they would host the meeting.

We discussed how we should work with the Planning Board and Township Committee in the future. We discussed sending the Planning Board copy of the Elsinboro Ordinance concerning solar and wind installations with the suggestion that Alloway Township adopt a similar ordinance. We also discussed the need for a tree ordinance.

Joe announced the winners of the Eighth Grade Environmental Science Awards. The topic was "What are wetlands and how are they important?". The winners are Caroline Woodside and Rachel Zarin. The winning posters and essays are being posted on the Township Website.

Meeting was adjourned.